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Payroll Tax Deferral



Here is what we know today: 
The Employee deferral of Social Security is effective for the period of
September 1, 2020, through December 31, 2020.

Payroll Thresholds are as follows
< $2,000 - weekly
< $4,000 - biweekly
< $4,333 - semi-monthly
< $8,666 - monthly

Threshold is determined on a payroll to payroll basis, which means that the
timing of compensation can impact eligibility for deferrals. I.E. Bonuses



Example of Benefit and Repayment



The withholding is a DEFERRAL

Not a tax credit or tax cut

Future payback will be necessary

Any employee social security that is deferred will need to be paid by 5/1/2021

Employers will have from 1/1/2021-4/30/2021 to withhold and pay the taxes.



Opt-in/Required: Advice from Treasury Secretary Mnuchin has indicated that
the employer can opt in or out, but the Executive Order indicates that the
employee makes that choice. In either case, the employer is responsible for
repayment and for making arrangements to otherwise collect the total from
the employee if necessary.

There is a significant risk that, even with careful planning, employers will end
up responsible for some repayment amounts because of an inability to
withhold or collect from the employee.



If you are still considering the employee tax deferral 
and want more information, email customer service at 

customerservice@dominionpayroll.com  



We have an employee 
opt-in form available 
at 
dominionpayroll.com.

It will explain the 
parameters of the 
Employee Deferral

It will explain the 
employees 
responsibility as far as 
the repayment of the 
deferred taxes



FFCRA Update



Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) UPDATE:

The U.S. Department of Labor has updated guidance in 
response to the August 3 decision 

by the U.S. District Court of Southern New York

Effective 9/16/20



The revisions follow a ruling from the U.S. District Court for the Southern District of New York 
that invalidated portions of the DOL's April 1 temporary rule. According to the agency, the 
revisions, which are now in effect, do the following:

• Reaffirm that employees may take FFCRA leave only when work is actually available to them.

• Reaffirm that employees must have their employer's approval to take intermittent FFCRA 
leave, but the definition of intermittent is not what you think!

• Revise the definition of "health care provider" to include "only employees who meet the 
definition of that term under the Family and Medical Leave Act regulations or who are 
employed to provide diagnostic services, preventative services, treatment services or other 
services that are integrated with and necessary to the provision of patient care which, if not 
provided, would adversely impact patient care.“

• Clarify that employees must provide employers with documentation as soon as 
practicable supporting their need for FFCRA leave. They do not HAVE to provide it BEFORE 
taking leave.













We are answering your questions live on the air right now. 

Please submit questions through the Q&A function,
not the chat option at the bottom of your screen. 



For legislative and regulatory questions, please email: 

questions@dominionpayroll.com

Questions? ?

mailto:questions@dominionpayroll.com


Don’t forget to wash your hands! 


